Harvest at West Leigh Infant School

Thursday 14* October 2021 saw the return of parents into our school hall to help celebrate Harvest
with us. Everyone at West Leigh had worked incredibly hard to learn different songs to share. It was a
lovely event and the children sang confidently. A special thank you goes to Mrs Wilson for teaching us
the new songs and a very big thank you goes to everyone who donated food to the Clevedon Food-
bank. West Leigh donated a very generous amount and the Foodbank was very grateful.




